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Re: Testimony in Favor of Oregon Wi-Fi Radiation Exposure bill SB 283 
 
Dear Legislators, 
 
As Founder of ElectromagneticHealth.org and Campaign for Radiation Free Schools, I want to 
express my great appreciation to Oregon State legislators for consideration of SB 283.  
 
This Bill, calling for disclosure of the health risks of wireless technology, education on safe use 
of wireless devices, and for the Department of Education and the Oregon Health Authority to 
conduct a review of peer-reviewed independently funded studies of effects of microwave 
radiation in schools and other environments, and report these findings, as well as report on 
practices and alternative technologies that would eliminate student exposure to harmful 
microwave radiation, is so very impressive.   
 
Bravo for your pioneering work to protect children, as well as Faculty and Administrators, too, 
many of whom are of childbearing age, where microwave risks to fetuses is also of very serious 
concern with permanent impacts on the child after birth.  
 
I encourage this Bill be passed as soon as possible. 
 
And when it is passed, if I can be of any help in pulling together any of the above information, 
please let me know. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Camilla Rees, MBA 
Founder, ElectromagneticHealth.org 
Author, “The Wireless Elephant in the Room”  
Editor, “Re-Inventing Wires: The Future of Landlines and Networks” 
Co-founder, International EMF Alliance, Oslo (www.iemfa.org)  
Advisory Board, International Institute for Building Biology & Ecology  
Executive Producer, “Take Back Your Power” film on the smart grid  
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